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  Weekly Newsletter 
      Phone: 715-421-3634  

      Extensions: Mrs. Hannah Mueller - 15.  

Discoverers (6wks-1yr) – 25   Explorers (1-2yrs) - 21 

Inventors (2-3yrs) - 20          Before/After Care - 20 

Email: littlelambs@stpaulswr.org 

 

From the Director:  
I know several forms of communication have gone out stating 

that Mrs. Carole Melso and her husband, John, have 

accepted their calls to serve as 3K/4K Teacher/Little Lambs 

director and principal/teacher.  I have had the chance to 

meet with Mrs. Melso and I think her and her husband will 

be a GREAT fit at St. Paul’s.  They will be moving to the 

area sometime in July. 

Our Scholastic BOGO Book Fair is May 16th-20th. Hours are posted outside of 

the library and in the yellow sheet that was put in your mailbox. 

We will have Laurie Moyer from Lice Clinics of America in Stevens Point come 

to our Center on Monday, May 21st to do a free head lice screening before 

the summer. Laurie tells me that most cases of lice occur in the spring but go 

unnoticed until the fall so we’re getting ahead of the game with a free screening.  

St. Paul’s Lutheran School’s closing service is Thursday, May 24th at 6:30pm. 

All are welcome to join us! 

Reminders: 

 Schedules are due Wednesdays by 6pm. 

 Please make sure to return summer registration forms as soon as 

possible. For school-aged families you were given a June schedule sheet to 

fill out. Those will be due by Wednesday, May 23rd by 6pm. 

 

From the Discoverers (6wks-1yr):  

This week we are continuing to practice rolling over, jumping 

in our jumpers and swinging.   

 Reminders:  

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily 

sheet EVERY DAY! 
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From the Explorers (1-2yrs):  
We are busy this week learning about flowers.  We are making 

dandelion pictures, coffee filter flowers and fingerprint 

dandelions.   We are also exploring the dandelions out on our 

playground while we play outside.      

Story: Rain or Shine 

Bible Story:  We are reading from the Bible (Psalm 23) 

Songs: The Lord is My Shepherd  

Reminders: 

Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 

 

From the Inventors (2-3yrs): 
We hope all the mother’s enjoyed their special day this last weekend!  This week 

we are learning about Gardening (Fruits and Vegetables).   We used tissue paper to 

make carrots and we are practicing our throwing with a game called feed the 

caterpillar.  The sensory table has beans, shovels and vegetables and fruits to 

explore with. 

Books We Read:  The Very Hungry Caterpillar 

Songs:  I Want to Eat, Eat, Eat Apples and Bananas with 

Sign Language  

Bible Story:  The Fruits of the Spirit (Galatians 5:22) 

Reminders: 

 We are in need of plastic grocery bags.  

 Please make sure to look over your child’s daily sheet EVERY DAY! 
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